
Thank you for your donation to the Denver School of the Arts.  This form acts as your 
tax receipt.  Denver School of the Arts is a Denver Public School, Federal Tax ID
74-2550358.

October 1, 18

Hello, 

I am pleased to invite you to participate in the Silent Auction at the Denver School of the Arts’ 
Winter Orchestra Concert on December 8th.  The funds raised at the auction will be used to 
support the Orchestra Programs.  The Orchestra Artist in Residence program provides a 
professional musician for each section of the orchestra to mentor students in small groups on 
their particular instrument.  Many of these artists are local professional musicians and 
members of the Colorado Symphony Orchestra.  

Volunteers will staff the auction, and all funds raised will go directly to the Orchestra’s 
fund for Visiting Artists and traveling competitions.  The amount of money raised will 
directly benefit the students of the orchestra program.

The Denver School of the Arts, a magnet school in the Denver Public School district, 
offers students extensive arts training along with a traditional and demanding academic 
curriculum.  The school’s growing national reputation and multiple awards to the music 
program testifies to the invaluable resource it has become in our community, and to the 
success of the educational process at DSA.  For more information on DSA, see the 
school’s website at http://dsa.dpsk12.org. For more information on our orchestra and to 
listen to our student’s perform, visit http://www.dsaorchestra.org.

Thank you again for your support and for your interest in this important program and the
dedicated young people it serves.  Your generosity is very much appreciated by the 
students, staff and families of the DSA Orchestra Department. 

All donations are tax deductible.  The DSA tax-exempt number is 84-6001099.

Thank you Again! 
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